

King's Oak Primary School

Oak Road, Bedford, MK42 OHH

Tel: 01234 220480

Email: enquiries@kingsoakprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Ali England

Visit our website: www.kingsoakprimary.co.uk

Wednesday 23rd May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 and 6 Tennis Club

King's Oak Primary will be running a tennis club for 4 weeks. This club will run from **Wednesday** 6th **June until Wednesday** 27th **June from 3:30-4:15pm**.

There are only 12 spaces available so each form returned will be placed into a hat and then 12 will be picked out at random. We will inform you as to whether your child has a place or not on Monday 4th July.

If you would like your child to take part, please fill out the form below and return it to school by **Friday 25**th **May**.

Yours sincerely

L.Franks & S.Gibson		
REPLY SLIP	To: L Franks	
Year 5 and 6 Tennis Club		
I would like my childto attend the tennis club.	in	class
My emergency contact number is:		
Signed:Parent/Carer	Date:	